
Board of Assessment Appeals Special Meeting 
Motor Vehicle Appeals 

Wednesday September 8, 2021 
 
 
 
The September MV session of the Board of Assessment Appeals was held at Town Hall on 
Wednesday September 8, 2021. 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:32 p.m. by Joseph Woodward. 
 
Members attending were Joseph Woodward, John Harney and Lenore Mallett.  
  
One appellant was heard via zoom 
 
Pedro Leitao spoke with the BAA about his 2018 Ford Explorer. He said he will submit proof of 
purchase price and salvaged title to the Board and they will review the documentation. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:31 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
John Harney, Jr., Chairman 


